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MailCall No. 2324 
May 30, 2016 

 

517th Parachute Infantry Regiment  

460th Parachute Field Artillery Battalion  

596th Parachute Combat Engineer Company 
 

 

Memorial Day 2016 
 

Memorial Day is a federal holiday in the United States for 

remembering the people who died while serving in the country's 

armed forces.  The holiday, which is observed every year on the 

last Monday of May, originated as Decoration Day after the 

American Civil War in 1868, when the Grand Army of the 

Republic, an organization of Union veterans founded in Decatur, 

Illinois, established it as a time for the nation to decorate the 

graves of the Union war dead with flowers.  By the 20th century, 

competing Union and Confederate holiday traditions, celebrated 

on different days, had merged, and Memorial Day eventually 

extended to honor all Americans who died while in the military 

service.   It typically marks the start of the summer vacation 

season, while Labor Day marks its end. 

Many people visit cemeteries and memorials, particularly to 

honor those who have died in military service. Many volunteers 

place an American flag on each grave in national cemeteries. 

Annual Decoration Days for particular cemeteries are held on a Sunday in late spring or early summer in 

some rural areas of the American South, notably in the mountain areas. In cases involving a family 

graveyard where remote ancestors as well as those who were deceased more recently are buried, this may 

take on the character of an extended family reunion to which some people travel hundreds of miles. 

People gather on the designated day and put flowers on graves and renew contacts with relatives and 

others. There often is a religious service and a picnic-like "dinner on the grounds," the traditional term for 

a potluck meal at a church. It is believed that this practice began before the American Civil War and thus 

may reflect the real origin of the "memorial day" idea. 

 – from https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Memorial_Day 
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From the FrancoAmerican Society: 
https://www.facebook.com/FrancoAmericanSociety/ 
 
May 29, 2016:  Brothers Carl and Homer Beaver 
who rest side-by-side at the Rhone American 
Cemetery, are visited by their niece, Barb Molaski 
and her husband, George. 
 
[Sgt. Homer Beaver of D Company, 517th PRCT was 
KIA November 4, 1944 near Sospel, France. See 
MailCall #2110. His, brother Carl, a tailgunner with 
the 456th Bomber Group, was also KIA over Austria 
in May of 1944. Both are buried next to each other in 
Draguignan.] 

 
 
 
 
The Var Matin's 
story on the 
Molaski's visit to 
honor the 
Beaver Brothers 
this Memorial 
Day. 
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A most sincere thank you to the Veterans of the 517th Parachute Regiment Combat Team on this 
Memorial Day 2016.  All the best to the families and friends of the regiment. 
 
 Tip a glass to the boys tonight. Cheers,  
 
Paul Abbene 
 

 
 

Colonel "Wild Bill"  Boyle and Major Don Fraser  - Washington D.C. Reunion  2007

 
 
Greetings Bob, wishing you and you family all the best on this Memorial Day.  Thinking of your Father 
on this day.  I am forever grateful for connecting me to Bill Boyle and to the 517th family.  If it is not too 
late, or too much trouble,  I would like to add this to mailcall.  Much appreciation.  As always thank you 
for all you've done.  Hope to see you soon somehow.  
 
Many grins,  Paul Abbene

 
 
On this Memorial Day I would like to honor my Father,  
 
Captain Michael M. Abbene, MD.   
 
He was an Army Surgeon 58th Portable Surgical Hospital -  Myitkyina, 
Burma. 1944-45.  
 
- Thank you, Paul Abbene 
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PFC George “Snake” Hanna, B Company 
 

 
just a note to let you know G M Hanna passed away 6-28-15. 
 
B G Hanna

 

 George M. Hanna, 90, passed on June 28, 2015. 'The Baron' was a contractor, a 
dancer, a card player, a story teller and a recipient of the Purple Heart who served 
as a paratrooper during the Battle of the Bulge. He follows his wife, Hilda Hanna, of 
nearly 66 years, with whom he danced and entertained much of their lives enjoying 
a vast array of family and friends.  

Uncle George was beloved by many nieces and nephews. They are survived by 
their children Barry Hanna of Palmer Township, PA; Linda Hanna of Wyndmoor, PA; 
James G. and his wife Patricia Hanna of Allentown; their grandchildren, Angela 
Hanna of Brooklyn, NY and Nicole Walker and her husband Kyle of West Chester, 

PA. George also leaves behind his last remaining sibling, Dorothy Kochan, his favorite birthday present.  

In lieu of flowers, donations can be made to the Wounded Warriors or any charity for wounded Veterans. 

Published in Morning Call on July 2, 2015 
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MailCall News 
 

 
 
Thank you so much Bob for the assistance. Donald’s son and I are 
trying to get Mr. Boatright into a Veteran’s home so that he can have 
some buddies to hang out with.  He will be 92 on July 11th. 
 
Here is a picture of him with his son, Jimmy, and daughter (my Ex) 
Malinda.  Malinda is very sick.  Mr. Boatright really misses her a lot 
as do we all.  I hope she gets better. 
 
Respectfully,   
 
John Camp 
Lt Col, USAF/SJA (Retired)  
 
 
 

 
 
Bob, thank you for your putting the request for assistance in the 517th Mail Call.   For many years I have 
printing the Mail Calls off in color and mailing them to Mr. Boatright as he does not have access to a 
computer.  He always enjoys the old pictures and information about the men he served with in the 517th. 
 
I have a question about GO 38.   Were there more than two pages to the Order?  My recollection is that 
General Orders had a signature of the Commander or the Adjutant indicating that the Order was 
published.  To show that it is authentic, I would like to send to the VA all of the pages of the Order, 
including the one that shows it was published and that it is an official record.  I realize there is some 
personal and sensitive information  in the Order, and I will only share the Order the Veterans 
Administration.   
 
Thank you again for your help. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
John Camp   

 
 
I can send you all the pages later tonight.  
 
Bob Barrett

 
 
Thank you so very, very much. I will get this to the VA today! 
 
Best wishes, 
 
John Camp  
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Hi Bob... 
  
I was reading the Mail Call #2323 & I saw that part of GO #38.  I wonder if you could let me see the rest 
of that.  That is around the same time that my husband, David Vickers, was also wounded (at least if 
memory serves me correctly)...and I was wondering if he was listed on that one? 
  
Thanks for all you do, Bob. 
  
Lyn Burton-Vickers

 
 
Hi Lyn, 
 
I did a quick look and I found him listed on this one.  GO # 36.  Here is a page mentioning Vickers at the 
bottom.  (He was from Arlington, MA, not far from here.)  I also included the front page of GO 36, 
although it is hard to read. 
 
There may be others.  The dates are all mixed, so I think this is just a paperwork catchup at the end of 
the war.  I’d love to find my father’s mention.  I will start working on posting more of these to the website 
so that they are searchable. 
 
Bob Barrett

 
 
Gosh, Bob, THANKS!  I have David's Purple Heart here and would like to put this with it.  I was thrilled 
to be able to see this.  Of course, as an old soldier myself, I reckon it means a bit more to me to have 
the GO itself.  You do a good service for all of us, Bob. 
  
Yes, David was from Arlington...born in Somerville.  I have spent many a day in Arlington on Osborne 
Rd...tho #2 (they moved after the war across the street).  When I first met Hensley, he & I being Iowans, 
I found it odd he lived in Carlisle MA...like what is better than Iowa??? LOL 
  
Thanks again, Bob. 
  
Lyn 

 
 
watch at the 12th minute mark  -- Roland and 
Sospel welcoming the First Special Service 
Force 
 
http://france3-regions.francetvinfo.fr/cote-d-
azur/emissions/jt-1920-cote-d-azur 
 
(Find the link for 5/23/2016) 
--  
Patricia et Roland Orengo 
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Bob, this is Bob Hart D-CO 517. This is the third time I have asked to have the E-mail sent to me with no 
results on the first  two. Will try one more time.Our E-mail address is kathbob19@q.com.  Hope it works.  

Called Gloria Goodsell last night, she and Roger are both in assisted living home and doing fine.  She 
would like to hear from people. 

Her phone # is 1-903-504-5612. Would  like to get the last couple of  E- mails if possible and thanks for 
doing what you are doing to keep the outfit alive. 

Bob and Kathy Hart  

820 E RD of Tralee Shelton WA 98584 

 

Hi Bob, 
 

I think this has happened before.  According to the MailCall software, you – or more likely your email 
system - unsubscribed yourself on March 14. 
 
See:  

 
 
It appears that there is something about your email system (q.com) that doesn’t like MailCall or doesn’t 
like any newsletters from Mailchimp.com.  If this continues to happen, I’m not sure how to fix that unless 
you can contact q.com. 
 
For now, let’s just try it again.  I went onto the website and signed you up again.  You should have 
received an email asking you to confirm this. 
 
If that doesn’t work, you can try to re-add yourself at:  http://www.517prct.org/mailcall.htm 
 
I hope this helps. 
 
Bob Barrett 
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Good Morning, 
 
My name is Danielle Patin. I am Tony Patin's daughter, one of your subscribers to The Thunderbolt. I 
am sad to hear that The Thunderbolt is being dissolved. My father enjoyed reading the latest issue, as 
well as communicating with various members of your establishment. My father wanted to have the last 
issue displayed in a shadow box so that he could put it in our home. Within our home, there is an area of 
our living room in memorial to my grandfather, Lieutenant Colonel Thomas Frederick Patin. We call it 
"the shrine". Anyway, there was an accident and some rings are present on the cover of the magazine, 
and my father doesn't want to display it if it is marked like that. I was wondering if there was any chance 
I could get another copy of the last issue. It would be great if I could give that to him in time for Father's 
Day. Please let me know when you get a chance. I would truly appreciate it. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Danielle Patin 
 
What address should we send it to? -- BB

 
 
 
 
EMOTIONAL REUNION: WWII 
veteran reunited with Holocaust 
survivor he freed from 
concentration camp 71 years ago. 
“Everything I have today, all of my 
children, grandchildren and great 
grandchildren, is due to you." 
http://abcn.ws/27wWT5k 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
“A mind is like a parachute.  

For it to work, it must be open.” 
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Administrivia 
 

 

If you miss any MailCalls, they are all available online at http://www.517prct.org/mailcall/ 

 At any time, if you want to be added or removed from the MailCall list, just let me know, or just click on the 
unsubscribe link on the email. 

 Send any news, stories, or feedback to: MailCall@517prct.org 

 If you send me email that you do not want included in MailCall, just label it as FYEO. 

 I now understand how Ben could get confused about what he already posted and what he didn’t.  If I miss 
something, please just send it again. 

 Donations for any programs involving the 517th should be sent to our new Association Treasurer:  Identify the 
purpose of any donation (Annual Donations, In Memory of… etc.) and make all checks payable to: 

517 PRCT Association, Inc. 
c/o Miriam Boyle Kelly   
19 Oriole Court   
Saratoga Springs, NY 12866 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Website www.517prct.org 

Send MailCall news to MailCall@517prct.org 

MailCall Archives www.517prct.org/archives 

2016 Roster (updated!) www.517prct.org/roster.pdf  
Thunderbolt Archives www.517prct.org/archives 
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